
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    February 8, 2013 
Time:  12:00 P.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Missing Person Update – Subject Located  
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is reporting that the missing female, Mary Jo 
Robertshaw, has been located and her family is en-route to reunite with her.       
 
No further information is being released. 
 
We thank you for your assistance during this incident. 
 
Joseph Nichols  
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
 

#### 


